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CIRCULAR NO. 22/16.                         July 25, 2016. 
 

(For circulation among all the members of the Managing Committee as well as 
the Governing Council of AIBPARC, Special Invitees, State Secretaries  

and Advisors with a request to percolate the information to the grassroots.) 
 

Dear Comrades, 
 

Bank Strike on 29th July, 2016 at the call of United forum of Bank Unions – 
AIBPARC lends moral support and ensures participative involvement. 

 
You are all aware that our working brethren of the Banking Sector of India are in the path of agitation. A 

series of programmes, undertaken by UFBU, will be culminating in a day long strike on 29th July, 2016. 

The fight is principally against privatization of Banks and attempts of the Government to merge different 

nationalized banks. These two issues are very near to our heart and we have fought tooth  and nail against 

Government at different points of  time to  stop privatization and merger.   

 

Keeping in line with the long tradition of our relentless fight for such cause, we call upon all our  leaders, 

veterans, activists and members throughout the country not only to lend support by staying at home but also 

to ensure their participative involvement in rallies, demonstrations, assembly etc. wherever possible. We 

have fervent hope that another history will be created by massive success of the strike and Government/ 

IBA will get a loud message of what the people of the banks want.  We also solicit the moral support of the 

countrymen in general and our customers in particulars because this fight not only for bank men but also 

for the interest of the toiling masses of the country.  

 

With best wishes, 

 

 
( S. R. SEN GUPTA ) 
GENERAL SECRETARY 

 


